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There’s never a dull moment in the world of the Kardashians!
Most recently, the social media world has been buzzing about
the drama happening between celebrity couple Rob Kardashian
and  his  fiancée  Blac  Chyna.  According  to  EOnline.com,
Kardashian  removed  all  trace  of  Chyna  from  his  Instagram
account, but according to sources, it’s nothing to be alarmed
about. Apparently it’s just the aftermath of a fight the two
had. A source said, “Rob and her have been getting into little
tiffs and Blac Chyna flipped on Rob. He was so pissed at how
she spoke to him, so he deleted everything about her to hurt
her.” So, it looks like there may be trouble in paradise.
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We’ll have to see what happens next in this duo’s celebrity
relationship!

This celebrity news has us getting
drawn into Kardashian drama again!
What  are  some  ways  to  keep  your
relationship issues private?

Cupid’s Advice:

There’s no doubt that though relationship drama between the
Kardashians may be entertaining, it’s not very pleasant when
you experience it yourself! Plus, it gets even more taxing
when those around you know your private business. Cupid has
some tips to keep things between you and your partner:

1. Avoid social media: Social media is good for a lot of
things, but keeping your private life private isn’t always one
of  them.  Avoid  social  media  when  you’ve  just  had  a
disagreement  with  your  partner  at  all  costs.  You  may  be
tempted to air your dirty laundry, but you’ll almost always
regret it in the end.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple Rob Kardashian & Blac Chyna
Tease New Reality TV Show with Instagram Post

2.  Keep  details  from  your  friends:  Again,  it  may  seem
therapeutic to air your frustrations to those closest to you,
but resist the temptation! Often times, word will get around.
Other times, your friends will simply get the wrong impression
of your relationship and think it’s bad all the time if you
complain too much and fail to tell them about all the good
things to balance it out.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Rob Kardashian Deletes Instagram
Photos & Blac Chyna Hints at Break-Up
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3. Come to an agreement with your partner: The fact is, just
because you don’t tell people about any relationship issues
you may be having, that doesn’t mean your partner won’t. When
you’re both calm, have a conversation about some relationship
ground rules. Come to an agreement that you will not speak to
those around you about any relationship issue you’re having,
unless you agree on it.

What are some other ways to keep your relationship issues
private? Share your thoughts below.


